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Fireworks Displays Unlimited
14240 SW 256 Street
Princeton, FL 33032

February 18, 2012 By email
Dear Gary

I wish to congratulate and to thank you for an outstanding job on the spectacular fireworks
you performed for us in the bay of Miami on February 9, 2012.

We had over 700 high end guests attending this event at the Port of Miami, and it was an
incredibly rainy evening.

Nevertheless, you and your team made it happen in the most efficient, professional and
spectacular way.

Being in the event production business for 25 years, I told you before I had very high
expectations for any fireworks. Let me tell you, your job, especially under these very
adverse conditions, was flawless, spectacular and beautiful. The fireworks were beautiful,
dense, varied and full of surprises.

T was not alone. At the end of the shooting, The 700 guests, on the dock of the Port of
Miami, erupted in applause. You put a beautiful end to a great event.

T know that in the future, you are the only company I will go to for any fireworks.

All ThZW

Rod Kukurudz
President
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